
 

Construction Activities Update 
February 24 – March 7, 2025 

 
PLEASE BE ALERT!  

Traffic control is in place for your safety! 
The enforceable speed limit through the construction zone is 25 MPH. 

 
❖ Marina Heights Drive and Imjin Road are closed at Imjin Parkway 

__________________________________________________________________ 

What's Happening in the Next 2 Weeks (February 24 – March 7) 
Day Shift – as weather permits 

• Continue placement of sidewalks, curb & gutter near Imjin Road and Marina Heights Drive. 

• Begin trenching along Marina Heights Drive and install electrical service conduit for streetlight and 
irrigation controller service. 

• Continue excavating/installing bioswale soil material along Imjin Parkway. 

• Continue prepping plant pits for trees on side slopes. 

• Begin installing landscape boulders along Phase 1 roadway alignment. 

• Switch traffic to Phase 2 configuration and grind out existing roadway on south roadbed. 

• Continue work to relocate 400’ section of sanitary sewer force main across from Preston Drive. 

• Continue environmental monitoring of contractor activities job wide. 
 

Night Shift – The contractor will be re-striping and moving k-rail to shift traffic onto the new pavement 
on the north side of Imjin Parkway.  There will be increased noise from trucks loading/relocating k-rail 
and the contractor will be utilizing portable lights to light the work areas. 

• Work is scheduled for February 27th between 7PM to 6AM. 

• Imjin Parkway will be closed from Reservation Road to California Avenue and detours will be 
signed. 

• Abrams Drive will remain open. 

• Emergency vehicle access will be available at all times.   
 

Activities That Took Place Last Week (February 18 - 21) 

• Installed streetlights on Marina Heights Drive. 

• Placed concrete for sidewalk ramps, medians, and crossings at Marina Heights Drive. 

• Placed concrete for sidewalks and ramps near Imjin Road. 

• Began installing 3” electrical conduit along Marina Heights Drive for streetlight and irrigation 
controller services. 

• Continued excavating for and installing bioswale soil material along Imjin Parkway. 

• Marked out striping layout for traffic switch scheduled for 2/27. 

• Begin preparation for tree installation on slopes between Abrams Drive and Marina Heights Drive. 
 
  



 
 
Future Construction Activity and Information:   What's Planned in the Future? 

• Re-opening of Marina Heights Drive (right in/right out movements) in late March. 

• Re-opening of Imjin Road (right in/right out movements) in late April. 

• Closure of Abrams Drive (north side) in late March/early April. 
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How to Stay Informed 

Standing streetlights along Marina Heights Drive

Finishing concrete sidewalk(s) along Marina Heights Drive

Finishing concrete median at the top of Marina Heights Drive



 
• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie De Los Santos (City of Marina) at 

831.884.1212 
 

Thank you for your patience and for observing safety speed limits! 
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Installing electrical conduit along Marina Heights Drive "Prepping" plant pits - digging holes and placing gropher
protection cages and specified soil mix for future plantings

Installing new pipe to re-route conflicting MCWD sewer force main (across from Preston Drive)
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